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We all enjoyed the day, celebrating and
embracing diversity in society and our

school family.

Everyone has something to offer and
recognising difference in a positive way

enables us all to have a richer life and to
see the beautiful colours of the

rainbow represented by each individual
we meet.

Let’s all try to see the beauty and value in
one another and make this a brighter and

happier world where we spread joy
and appreciation for that individual

characteristic that makes us all
original and special.


